

Mrs Louise Wood BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH Headteacher

FUNDRAISE

11th March 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Red Nose Day - Friday 19th March!



Red Nose Day is back on Friday 19th March and this year it has never felt more important to have some fun and raise money to support people living incredibly tough lives. We need the power of funny to turn laughs into lasting change. So, whatever you can do, please join us. As a school, we take great pride in all the work we do for a range of charities; raising money and making a difference! With this in mind, we are gearing up with the rest of the nation to put on our noses, pull out all the stops and get

19 MARCH 2021 fundraising! All the money raised for Red Nose Day is spent by Comic Relief to transform the lives of millions of people, both at home in the UK and across Africa.

Although this year will be different, the Covid-19 pandemic has made people's lives even harder, so your support is as important as ever. We cannot have our usual bake sale; however, we are inviting children to come in in their own clothes for the day for a small donation. Children are encouraged to wear red in aid of Red Nose Day, but this is not compulsory. Please, no football tops.

You will see collection buckets on the gates at the start and at the end of the school day. Any spare change would be greatly appreciated.

Since the last Red Nose Day, Comic Relief have helped to support 19.1 million people across the UK and around the world. That is 767,000 people across the UK and 18.1 million people internationally. To discover the difference your money makes go to www.comicrelief.com

Thank you for your on-going support,

Marianne Wilson Assistant Headteacher





Harbury Road Carshalton Surrey SM5 4LA Telephone 020 8643 4428

office@barrowhedges.com















